SCR102703-01-E23

March 30, 2004

Carla Pardee

AT&T LSAM Manager

Dear Ms. Pardee:

This letter is in response to your March 22, 2004 escalation # SCR102703-01-E23 (Unrated DUF Files Across State Boundaries).  In this escalation AT&T is requesting an implementation date of no later than June of 2004.  

Qwest understands that AT&T has a desire for unrated DUF files in this change request and had been working to get funding for this work approved. Qwest has now approved the work associated with SCR102703-01 to be completed. Qwest is working to determine potential implementation timeframes and cannot commit to a June implementation at this time. 

Qwest will commit to an implementation date as soon as the final solution can be determined and the necessary resources mobilized. Qwest will communicate the implementation dates as soon as they are finalized.

Sincerely,

Connie Winston

Director – Qwest Information Technologies 

